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Sturt Road reconstruction  
Night and weekend works 

 
 

 

 
As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, road reconstruction works will be undertaken on the 
eastbound carriageway of Sturt Road between Birch Crescent and Sutton Road, as below:  

 
Sturt Road between Birch Crescent and Main South Road 
8pm Friday 21 September until 6am Monday 24 September 2018  

 The eastbound lanes of Sturt Road through the work area will be closed, with traffic shifted onto 
the westbound lanes.  

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Birch Crescent and Sturt Road, with 
motorists directed by on-site traffic controllers. 

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Laffer Drive and Sturt Road, with motorists 
directed by on-site traffic controllers. 

 Maple Avenue will be temporarily closed. 

 Pedestrian access will remain available   

 Speed restrictions of 40kph will be in place on Sturt Road. 

 Bus stop 28 (eastbound) will be temporarily relocated to just west of Birch Crescent.  
 
Sturt Road between Main South Road and Sutton Road 
8pm Friday 5 October 2018 until 6am Monday 8 October  

 The eastbound lanes of Sturt Road through the work area will be closed, with traffic shifted onto 
the westbound lanes. 

 All movements will remain available at the junction of Sutton Road and Sturt Road. 

 Pedestrian access will remain available. 

 Speed restrictions of 40kph will be in place on Sturt Road during the works. 
 

A profiler, excavator, asphalt trucks, roller, paver and lighting towers will be used.  
 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work 
will be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents as much as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team please contact us on 
1300 759 334 or email: enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Darlington Upgrade Project Team 
 
13 September 2018
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